
Literacy 

Our reading activities will focus on the North 

Lanarkshire Active literacy program for 

spelling, phonics and reading. The children 

will develop their common word and phoneme 

knowledge and understanding and use of the 

six reading strategies. In writing, our genres 

will be recounts and explanations. The 

children will be taught grammar, spelling, and 

handwriting on a weekly basis.  
 

 

Numeracy 

We will continue to work on our Number 

Talks where we share our thinking strategies 

with the class and mental maths. We will be 

working on data handling and ideas of chance 

and uncertainty. Also, we will be investigating 

angles and transformation, expressions and 

equations and revising number and the number 

processes. So, we will be very busy in maths 

and numeracy this term!  

Please follow us on X to see the exciting things we are doing 

this year @RiverbankPSNC  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Primary P4C 

I hope everyone had a lovely Easter break. 

How quickly the year has gone, and we are 

now into our last term of the year! 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning 

Our Interdisciplinary learning this term will 

be ‘Spring/Planting’ and ‘The Euros’. We 

will be learning about the host country of 

Germany and comparing it to Scotland.  

 

Health and Wellbeing 

Our school will be focussing on the 

SHANARRI indicators and continuing to 

explore our feelings and behaviours using 

Emotion Works.   
 

 

 

 

 

P.E  

Our P.E. days will be Tuesday (outdoors, 

hopefully) and Wednesday (indoors). Please 

ensure the children have appropriate clothing 

and footwear for both. Children can come to 

school dressed in their PE kits as they will 

not be getting changed in school. The focus 

for PE this term will be athletics, striking and 

fielding, golf, and badminton.  

Please remember that all jewellery must be 

removed on gym days! 

 

ICT 

We will be developing our ICT skills, using 

the ipads and laptops for Interdisciplinary 

learning and Sumdog in maths.  

Homework 

The children will be given reading, common 

and phoneme words to practice along with 

some maths activities. Homework will 

continue to be uploaded by teachers onto 

teams. However, we would ask the children to 

complete the homework in their jotter and 

return this to school on Friday.   

Term 4 

2024 

Key Dates for the Term 

 

6th May – May Day holiday 

24th-27th May – May weekend 

14th June – Reports out 

20th June – Summer Disco 

  

 


